
We hope that you are all managing to stay warm and well as 
the cold snap continues and that the nearly-New Year is 
treating you well.   
 
As the wintery weather continues we would like to share the 
advice for keeping children healthy during this usual period 
of winter illnesses - A parent’s guide to keeping kids healthy 
this school term - UK Health Security Agency (blog.gov.uk)   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please do remember to ensure that your child is dressed 

appropriately to be outside at this time of year and that 

coats, hats, gloves and scarves along with anything else 

are all named. Only two weeks in and already our lost 

property box is filling up! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Gates 
Please do remember that our Reception and Key Stage One classes open their doors from 8:40am until 
8:45am when their day begins. Therefore, the large black gates to the main playground and opposite 5F 
door will close very shortly after this in order to keep the children safe.  
 
KS2 children should arrive at their classroom doors between 8:45am and 8:50am. Anyone arriving after 
this should use the main school entrance by the office.    
Library  
Please remember that pre-schoolers are able to borrow suitable books from our library when 
accompanied by their parent/carer at our before school sessions   
  
Website  
Please visit the class pages on the new website. You can also go there to follow us on Facebook, 
Instagram and to keep updated on forthcoming events.  
  
Parent and Carer Consultations  
Please note that Spring Term Parent and Carer consultations will take place on Tuesday 12th March and 
Thursday 14th March from 3:30pm until 6pm. Further information will follow with regard to booking 
appointments.   
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Aspirations Week  
It has been an amazing week with many of our extended Warren family and friends (human and 
canine!) coming in to share their knowledge, skills and time with children in assembly and with 
different classes. We would like to thank all of those who have given their time and we hope that 
this has been a chance for children to open their eyes to a huge range of different opportunities to 
aspire to achieve whatever they choose as they grow into young adults as well as making further 
links with other schools. With thanks to all of the staff for supporting this week and particularly to 
Mrs Smith who has enthusiastically liaised with so many of those visitors coming in to the school.  
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diaries: 
 
Friday 16th February 2024   Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 26th February 2024   First Day of Term 
Thursday 28th March 2024   Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 15th April 2024   First Day of Term 
Monday 6th May 2024   Bank Holiday 
Friday 24th May 2024   Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 3rd June 2024   First Day of Term 
Friday 19th July 2024   Last Day of Term 

 
 

Young Voices  
Our Choir comprised of Year 4,5 and 6 

children had an amazing experience at the 

O2 on Monday and despite the late night 

returned to school buzzing with the 

excitement of the experience. Thanks to all 

the staff who have worked hard to practise 

with the choir over the last few months and 

gave their time on a very cold and late 

night to give our children this amazing 

opportunity. We hope they treasure this 

memory – as well as the snazzy hats!  

 


